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I believe this this bill restricts the rights of hunters and trappers to to chase their 

desired game animal on public land. And there is no scientific evidence that supports 

banning beaver trapping on state and federal land. This is an overreaching law that 

has been rejected time and time again by ODFW. Let's keep it that way 


